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Good morning,
 
You are correct.  N5757C was not equipped with the fuel warning light annunciator.
 
Justin
 
From: Michael Hodges  
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 4:32 PM
To: Justin Roberts 
Subject: CEN25LA051 (N5757C, Cessna 340A @ Muskogee, OK) - Airframe Fuel System Question

 
Good evening sir,
 
I hope you are doing well.
 
I have a question please about N5757C.
 
My understanding is that N5757C does not have the optional fuel low level warning lights installed in it? Is that correct?
 

 
Thank you.

Mike
 
 
Mike J. Hodges, MS
Aviation Accident Investigator, Central Region
National Transportation Safety Board
 
14291 East 4th Avenue, Suite 7-300
Aurora, Colorado 80011
 

Website: www.ntsb.gov
Response Operations Center (24/7): 1-844-373-9922
Work Hours: Monday-Friday, 0900-1730 Central Time
 
“Don’t let yesterday use up too much of today.” – Will Rogers
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